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I am strongly opposed to this bill. We have had vote by mail for almost 3 decades 

and our rate of voter fraud is almost non-existent. We have much higher rates of 

return than states without vote by mail. To go backwards would most definitely 

ensure that some people would be unable to vote- people with mobility and access 

issues and people who work some very long hours just to name a few. I am a nurse 

and in the past there were times I had to work overtime and couldn't get to the polling 

station in time. Please! Do NOT vote for this bill! We have a good system working 

here and it doesn't need to be fixed. 


